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Assisted shooters’ spring and stand 
 

Over the last 6 months WCSA has been developing a new and improved 
standard Assisted shooters’ spring and stand.  The original specification is 
vague and the springs being used were too stiff.  Following considerable 
research, the WCSA Technical Committee has now approved a new design.  
This incorporates a safety device which limits the amount of movement of 
the platform so that the bow does not fall off the stand. 
Each unit is serially numbered and the spring has a blaze of green paint.  The 
springs are pinned in such a way that they cannot easily be removed.  The 
Technical Committee maintains a register of all shooters’ stands issued and 
only approved stands can be used in future competition– from 1 January 
2011. 
The unit incorporated a plastic-covered round bar upon which the crossbow 
rests. 
The units are available only from licensed WCSA manufacturers.  At this 
stage there is only one licensed manufacturer:  
Ausbow Industries 
33 Cadell Street 
Goolwa South Australia  5214 
e-mail:  sales@ausbow.com.au 
www.ausbow.com.au 
 
The approximate export price of the unit is $ AUD 69.00 plus postage. 
 

Metal lapel badges 
WCSA has a quantity of enameled metal lapel pins on order featuring the new logo.  They will be 
available for sale at $ AUD 6.00 each. 
 
Cloth badges/patches 
WCSA has a quantity of cloth badges/patches on order featuring the new logo.  They will be available for 
sales at $ AUD 5.00 each. 
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